
Parents and Students, 
  
The first semester of the school year has ended.  
 
Starting with our upcoming 6-week reports of this spring semester, 6- and 12-week progress reports will 
now be available ONLY on Parent Portal.  We will no longer mail home a paper progress report at the six 
and twelve week intervals. (Semester grades on paper will still be mailed home.) 
 
In order to view these progress reports, please make sure you have set up a Parent Portal account.   
  
An important element of setting up an account is your child’s verification code.  If you need assistance 
obtaining a code or creating an account, please contact Dr. Brian Mason at bmason@wvusd.k12.ca.us.   
 
Once your Parent Portal account has been created, use the steps below to view your child’s progress 
reports online: 
  

 Go to www.walnuths.net 

 
 Click the PARENTS drop down menu 

 
 Click PARENT PORTAL  
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 CLICK the ‘CLICK HERE’ PARENT PORTAL LINK.  

 
 

 
 
 
  

 
 ENTER YOUR EMAIL and click NEXT 
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 ENTER YOUR PASSWORD and click SIGN IN 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 Use the GRADES menu to view progress reports, grades, and grade details.  
 

 
 

 If you need assistance, please feel welcome to contact our Technology Center at 
(909) 594-1333 x 43637 or email bmason@wvusd.k12.ca.us – thank you! 
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